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Thank you for writing to me following the publication of Professor Baker’s review of deaths at 

Gosport War Memorial Hospital between 1988 and 2000. 

I realise that this is a difficult time for many of the families of elderly patients who died at GWMH. I 

am pleased however, that after 10 years of waiting, they can finally learn of the contents of 

Professor Baker’s report. 

I have been in regular contact with my colleagues at the Department of Health and I welcome the 

minister’s commitment to hold a meeting with concerned families. I am in contact with the Minister 

of State’s office and will of course keep you updated with details of any proposed meeting. 

I hope that this information is useful a you once again for taking the time to write to me. 
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